
 

Sanctuary Strength & healing for Eileen 
Pratt (LT( 

Nov 24thDec 1st, 29th 

Sacred 
Heart 

Strength & healing for Eileen 
Pratt (LT) 

Nov 17th, Dec 1st, 8th 

Lady Altar Strength & healing for Eileen 
Pratt (LT) 

Dec 1st, 8th, 15th 
 

  Collections                                             Weekly Draw 

27.10.19 
 

£294. 85 
 

£25 10 & 15 E. Pratt 

£15 3 & 18 M. Finn 

£10 4 & 7 M. Hunter 

 .  
 

 

Candle Intentions                                                    Dates available 

The Special Collection for the Clergy Training Fund amounted to £67. 81 
 

UNDERSTANDING THE SCRIPTURES 
On Monday 11th Nov in St Patrick’s parish hall at 7-00 pm. 
This week we will hear about 
‘A New Beginning’ and ‘Our Father in Faith’ 
in the ‘Genesis to Jesus’ series. 
 

Several people have received parking tickets around the 
church.  Please be vigilant as to where you park.  There is a car 
park outside Church View Care Home, this is free on a  
Sunday and a minimal cost during the week. 
 
Our Books of Remembrance are on display in the Lady Altar.  
These bear the names of St. Mary’s parishioners who died 
during the Great Wars.  Please spare a minute to browse 
through them. 
 

Please do not remove pages but ask for a copy if you wish to 
take one away. 

Sunday 10th November 32nd Sunday of the Year 

St. Mary’s Stockton on Tees 
The Mother Church of Teesside 

2 Major Street, Stockton-on-Tees, TS18 2DD 
Parish Office Telephone 01642 613933 

Email: stmarystockton@btinternet.com 
parishfamilystockton.org.uk 

 

Parish Priest  Fr. John Cooper Tel 01642 674321 
Assistant Ordinariate Priest Fr. Ian Westby 

Sunday 6.00pm People of the Parish 

Wednesday 12.00 noon Eddy & Olive Waller 

Friday 
 

12.00noon 
 

No Mass 

Sunday 6.00pm Edward McVay 

Baptisms by appointment only following a course of instructions. 
First requests for Baptism or Marriage t 

Fr. Cooper on 01642 674321 
 

Please continue to pray for the sick and housebound of our parish.  If you 
are aware of anyone in the parish who is sick or housebound and would 
like to receive Holy Communion then please let one of our priests know. 


